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We would like to hear from our whānau of Te Hihiri. Your feedback will help the kōmiti better 

understand how best to support our tamariki, kaiako and kura both in and out of the classroom. 

Please take a few moments to answer the pātai below – it will take less than 10mins!

1. Class Activities and Curriculum
What types of activities do you believe are most beneficial or would like to see implemented to help your 

tamariki with their learning and development? (e.g., hands-on projects, outdoor activities, technology use)

2. Resources and Support (Whānau)
What types of resources and/or support do you need to help manaaki your tamariki during their time in school? 

(e.g., reo classes, before and after school care, social assistance)
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4. Participation and Engagement
What can the kōmiti do to help increase whānau participation and engagement in both academic and 

extracurricular activities of Te Hihiri?

5. Whānau Priorities
What are the top three priorities you would like to see our kōmiti focus on?

3. Resources and Support (Kaiako)
What types of resources and/or initiatives would you like to see implemented to support our Te Hihiri kaiako?


